
 

Dear Class of 2020 Parent/Guardian: 

You don’t need me to tell you that the next few months are going to move quickly and 
before we know it, our children will be proceeding down the aisle while Pomp and 
Circumstance plays in the background.  Before that moment occurs, however, we want 
to be able to provide them with a memorable night of Post Prom fun – and thus the 
reason for this letter. 

There has been a core group of parents that have been planning for this all-night event 
since April of last year – but we can’t do it alone. There are still funds to be raised, 
events to be held, and planning to occur.  We need your help. 

Our next planning meeting will be held Thursday, January 9th in the library at Eshleman 
Elementary. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Our next event is Designer Purse Bingo to be held in the Manor 
Middle School Cafeteria on Friday, January 24th.  This is our biggest 
fundraiser of the year.  Doors will open at 5:00 and games will begin 
at 6:00.  Tickets cost $20 in advance and $25 at the door.  To 
purchase tickets for this event, you can email 

Designerbags2020@gmail.com.   

If you would like to donate supplies for this event, please check out our Sign-Up Genius 
at the following link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44A8A72EA3FF2-
designer 

If you would be available to help setup, serve during the event or teardown after, please 
send an email to pm2020postprom@gmail.com. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

More than 400 students are expected to participate in this year’s Post Prom, which will 
be held overnight on Friday, May 8th into Saturday, May 9th.  Post Prom provides a safe, 
drug-and-alcohol-free evening of fun, chaperoned activities for all seniors at Penn 
Manor, regardless of whether they attend prom.   

If you would be willing to help setup for the event, we are looking for volunteers to be 
available during the day on Friday, May 8th.  In addition, we will be looking for volunteers 
to help chaperone the event throughout the night.  Volunteers who help to setup and/or 
chaperone the event must have the necessary clearances on file with the district.  I 
encourage those who will be helping with this specific event to begin completing the 
necessary paperwork now so that we can ensure you will be available to help.  The 
volunteer packet can be accessed from the district website (www.pennmanor.net), 



clicking on District at the top of the screen, and then choosing Volunteers from the 
menu.  The link to this information is provided below: 

https://www.pennmanor.net/district/volunteers/ 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

We continue to seek donations (cash or merchandise) from local merchants in order to 
help make this celebration a success for our children.  If you would be interested in 
making a donation and/or soliciting donations, please email 
pm2020postprom@gmail.com and I will supply you with a letter to provide to those 
businesses and organizations. 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

In order to remain up-to-date with planning and preparations for this year’s Post Prom 
event, please like us on Facebook or become a member of our Facebook group.  
Search for Class of 2020 Post Prom Parents and join our group! 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you in advance of any assistance you are able to provide.  We want to help make 
this a memorable night as our children’s journey at Penn Manor draws to a close. 

If you should have any questions, please contact me at pm2020postprom@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Heiney 

2020 Post Prom Chair 

 


